
MINUTES OF THE STRATFORD AIR GUN LEAGUE MEETING 

HELD AT BINTON CLUB ON TUESDAY 02 APRIL 2013. 

Committee Present: Roy Clarke, Rob Johnson, Alison McMillan, Andy Smith, Will Cemis 

Attendees: Jeff Smith, Paul Clingan, Richard Mills, Jackie Mills, Irene Parsons, Peter Mole, 

Rachael Brookes, Kathryn Williams 

Apologies: Steve Ray 

Treasurer: No financial statement was given. 

Match Secretaries: 

1. Thompson Cup: Semi finals,  Wilmcote beat Home Guard, Binton A beat Avon.  The 

final, Wilmcote v Binton A to be held at Avon, 18 April. 

2. 4 A-side, Semi finals, this Thursday at Wilmcote, Avon Ago v Home Guard A & 

Binton B v Binton A1. 

3. Pairs: Failure by a number of shooters to turn up VERY disappointing.  In the final 

consisting of Steve Ray & Alison McMillan v Andy Smith & Will Cemis, Will and 

Andy both shot possible leaving Alison needing 37.2 to win.  Well done guys.  

Thanks to Andy/Paul for doing the scoring ang marking on the night. 

4. Paul Clingan won the Senior Shield scoring 46.5, Andy Clingan was runner up 

scoring 46.2, leading to Andy’s comment, “bloody .3” 

5. The Avon Challenge is to take place on Mon 8th. 

6. Will reminded representatives to tell their teams that cup nights do run on lets, this 

will be noted in next year’s handbook. 

7. Will thanked everyone how has helped out over the season taking the pressure off him 

and Andy. 

Any Other Business: 

1. Trophies are to be in at the next meeting. 

2. The next meeting is the agenda meeting for the AGM 

3. Numbers for the presentation night, £8.00/head are needed. The secretary has agreed 

to do the raffle on the night. 

4. The pairs cup to be re-silvered is at a cost of £80 to be organised by the Treasurer. 

5. The Chairman is to order the replica trophies, engraving free. 

6. The President & Chairman stated that as of next season, safety shields would be 

required.  Any home team not having a safety shield by the 2
nd

 week of the season 

will forfeit points.  This is to be written into the rules. 

7. Jackie Mills believes Home Guard to close by the end of the year.  Home Guard Team 

moving to Avenue.  Bill Gately & Steve Hodges leaving and going to Binton B. 

The chairman brought the meeting to a close at 9:15. 

NEXT MEETING 7
th

 May 2013 


